
Please note important changes to both the Vermont Pavilion Parking 
Structure (Garage #1) and Parkview Parking Structure (Garage #2).  

Important Parking Alert 
* South Bay Medical Center *

Distribution Date: Friday, October 21, 2011

Employee parking in the Vermont Pavilion parking structure  
will be allowed on Ramp 1C (ramp leading from the first to 
the second floor). Signage will be posted for employee 
parking in this area. This reassignment is the result of 
member parking shifting closer to Coastline and the 
Parkview parking structure.

This change is temporary. Be careful which stall you park 
in as there will be additional changes in the coming 
months. New employee parking areas will be marked by 
signage. 

Parking in assigned member parking is a violation of Medical 
Center Parking Policy 6424. Employees parking in 
member designated areas from Monday through Friday, 
6:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., are subject to progressive 
discipline and are likely to have their car towed and 
placed in impound. Please park only in spots designated 
for employees. 

Effective 
Monday, 
October 24 

Additional  
changes will be 
made after 
Coastline 
inpatient unit 
opens – 
scheduled for 
November 8.

Vermont 
Pavilion 
Parking 
Structure 
(Garage #1, 
Corner of 
Vermont and 
Normandie)

Ramp 1C (first 
floor to second  
floor) 

Employee parking in the Parkview parking structure will be 
reduced to accommodate additional member designated 
parking to service Coastline members. Ramp 3B and areas 
close to the elevator on the third level will be designated for 
member parking.   

Areas changed will be clearly marked as “Member 
Only.” Please do not risk getting your car towed by 
parking in one of these spots if you are an employee. 

Staff can utilize the additional parking made available in the 
Vermont Pavilion parking structure (Garage #1). Trams (golf 
cart type vehicles) are available to transport employees from 
the parking area to the entrances of Parkview, Coastline, 
Lakeside and the Main Hospital. 

Effective 
Monday, 
October 24. 

Additional  
changes will be 
made after 
Coastline 
inpatient unit 
opens – 
scheduled for 
November 8.

Parkview 
Parking 
Structure 
(Garage #2, 
Corner of PCH 
and Vermont )

Ramp 3B and 
selected areas 
on third floor 

What: When: Where & Impact:
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